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14 December 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Updated Covid Information - 14th December 2021 

 

Following recent national announcements around Covid please see updates below. 

 
1. Please continue to inform us of all results as soon as you have them, whether they are positive or negative. 

 

2. Please continue to wear a mask when entering the school building. 

 

3. For full information please see the school website under the parents tab or click here. 

 

4. If your child has had COVID within the last 90 days, they do not need to be re-tested and should continue to 

attend school unless they have new COVID-19 symptoms. 

 

5. If your child is identified by school as a close contact of a child or member of staff with Covid, they need to go for 

a PCR test asap and do daily lateral tests for 7 days. They can still attend school during this time unless they 

receive a positive result.  

 

6. If someone in your household has Covid please inform school immediately, your child will need to go for a PCR 

test and do daily lateral tests for 10 days, your child can still attend school during this time unless they receive a 

positive test result.  

 
Thank you very much for your support this term, keeping us informed goes a long way to keeping everyone safe. 
 
During the Christmas holidays please send a text, email or leave a message if your child or anyone in your household 
develops Covid.   
 
If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact us through the school office on 01530 832608 
or via office@allsaints-coalville.leics.sch.uk 

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Headteacher 
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